

MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS
Tel: (01245) 259403 • Fax: (01245) 344297
E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com
Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

15th May 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 4 Trip to Metro Bank - Thursday 6th June 2019

A trip has been arranged for Year 4 to visit the Metro Bank on Thursday 6th June 2019. The visit to the Metro Bank is the final session on helping the children understand how money, saving and banking work. At the Metro Bank they will have the opportunity to meet with the cashiers, see the bank vault and experience their Magic Money Machine.

We will be walking to and from the Metro Bank. The children will need to wear their school uniform, sensible shoes and should have a raincoat and/or sunhat depending on the weather.

It is important that your child is in school promptly at 8.45am and we will be returning to school in time for lunch.

Please complete the permission slip below and return as soon as possible.

Yours faithfully

Ms G Devenish			
Year	4 Class	Teacher	

Grennist

Year 4 Trip to Metro Bank – Thursday 6th June 2019

Child's Name	
I give permission for my child to walk to and from the Metro Bank for their visit on Thursday 6 th June 2019.	
Signed	

